Gentet, Matthias

From: |

Sent: 10 October 2016 21:52

To: Planning

Cc: Ben Maclean; Geargia Tarnesby (p) (georgia.tarnesby@gmail.com)
Subject: Re: 2016/2470/P Erection of three dwellings at St Peters Church

Dr Georgia Tarnesby

Raised Ground Floor Flat,

5 Belsize Square

London NW3 4HT

Address for correspondence:
40 Harrison Street, Apt 26K
New York NY 10013

USA

Re: 2016/2470/P Erection of three dwellings at St Peters Church

Dear Sirs

| am the owner of a flat on the south side of Belsize Square opposite the garden of the rectory and a Director of 5 Belsize Square
Ltd

It was only by word of mouth, that | recently was made aware of the above development. | received no carrespondence on the
matter

| note that there has been no decision as yet. | am most concerned as per your website the consultation period appears to be
over: This concerns the building owners and Directors of 5 Belsize Square deeply , as there appears to have been no proper
consultation over this proposal which we have major issues and concerns with.

Noone at 5 Belsize Square has received any formal communication about this proposal, even after planning was applied for in
June.

Before this project can even be considered for proceeding it is essential that there be a broad, on the ground, and lengthy
consultation with all the local residents.

As long term residents of this beautiful and historic area, we are very concerned about our neighborhood and equally concerned
that due process is followed for a proposal as significant as this in terms of impact on the area, so Id be grateful for your response

| am currently in the USA. Please send correspondence to me at the above address.

Please also be so good as to e mail correspondence to me to ensure in a receive in a timely manner

Yours Sincerely

Dr Georgia Tarnesby



